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NOTIFICATION OF TOWN COUNCIL VACANCY 
 
The Town of Mountainair Town Council has a vacancy. It is for the remainder of a term 
recently vacated and will be for the remaining two (2) years of that position. 
 
The Mayor will be accepting letters of interest from community members interested in 
being appointed to that position through 4 p.m. on Thursday March 15th. Letters of 
interest should be dropped off at City Hall, or emailed to the Town Clerk at 
TownClerk@MountainairNM.gov.  
 
A maximum of 5 candidates will be interviewed during the Town Council meeting at 5:30 
p.m. on Tuesday March 20th, with an appointment being made upon the conclusion of 
that meeting. Submitting a letter of interest does not guarantee an interview depending 
on how many letters are received. 
 
Interested parties should be aware that if selected they will be expected to attend an 
elected officials class given by the NM Municipal League, which will be held May 16-
18th. 
 
Community members may submit a question for the Mayor to consider asking during 
the interviews. The Mayor will consider the possible questions submitted and choose 
those he deems appropriate. Submitting a possible question does not ensure that the 
Mayor will use that question during the interview.  You can submit questions in writing at 
City Hall or emailed to Town Clerk at the TownClerk@MountainairNM.gov.   
 
Our Town Council needs a responsible person able to work together for the good of the 
Town. We are seeking a candidate that can bring that to the Town Council, if chosen to 
fill the position. 
 
 
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
__________________________________ 
Peter Nieto, Mayor 
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